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To the General Purpose Standing Committee No. 5, 
 
 
I wish to state my concern about the spread of Coal Seam Gas mining in this state. There are a 
number of issues that need addressing before another single well is drilled. The risks to our nation’s 
water supplies and our all important farming and agriculture industries, not to mention our 
community's overall health and well being are totally unacceptable. I hereby submit that until we can 
be sure of the science and safety of the practice, an outright ban on this industry should be enforced. 
We must act ethically, sustainably and morally as responsible custodians of this beautiful country.  
 
Thankyou.  
 


